
 

        Date: May 30, 2018 
 
From: 
 
Dr. Parth Melpakam 
Chair – District Accountability Committee 
School District 11 
 
To: 
 
Board of Education and 
Dr. Nicholas Gledich, Superintendent 
School District 11 
 
Dear Board of Education Members and Dr. Gledich, 
 
Enclosed is the complete end of the year report from DAC and its various subcommittees for 
your perusal.  We have also included a preliminary set of charges for the 2018-2019 academic 
year. 
 
The following items are included in this package: 
 

1) End of the Year DAC Report and Proposed 2018-2019 Charges 
2) End of the Year DAC Membership Subcommittee Report 
3) End of the Year DAC Accreditation Subcommittee Report and Charges 
4) End of the Year DAC Budget Subcommittee Report – The Budget Subcommittee 

submitted the report after the last DAC meeting of the year on May 15, 2018. Both DAC 
and Budget Subcommittee members requested several major revisions to this report.  
However, it is submitted without the revisions/suggestions, with only minor revisions 
made by the DAC.  This document is submitted by the Budget Subcommittee Chair.  It 
should be noted that the DAC has not taken a position of approval or disapproval on this 
report since the requested revisions were not completed in a timely manner. 

 
All DAC Subcommittee Chairs and I look forward to discussing the report and answering your 
questions during the June 6 work session. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Dr. Parth Melpakam 
Chair – District Accountability Committee 




























































